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Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

In support of this bid I submit the following:

The site for this development is currently in very poor condition and not available for public use. Using it for suitable homes for the elderly looking to downsize but

stay in the area; providing additional amenities that benefit the local area; and at the same time freeing up existing family homes, is an ideal development for this

site. The plan also provides accessible, maintained public open space supporting wildlife and also much safer, improved access to the Deeside Way. The new

proposed road will provide road and pedestrian safety which is sadly missing from the side roads currently used between the North Deeside Road and Inchgarth

Road.
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